
We’re inviting registered nurses (RNs) or 
recent graduates interested in specializing in 
maternity care to an open house at the Family 

Birthing Unit at Surrey Memorial Hospital. 

Meet our dynamic team, gain valuable insights into perinatal 
practices, and explore current career opportunities with 
Fraser Health.

Embark on your journey with Fraser Health  – where every 
opportunity is a new beginning!

What to expect:

•	 Meet our dedicated team of professionals
•	 Tour our Family Birthing Unit
•	 Learn about the exciting career opportunities in maternity 

SURREY MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

“Being a part of the Family Birthing Unit (FBU) at Surrey Memorial

 Hospital has allowed me to be present for some of life’s most

 precious moments. It’s a space where individuals come together to

 create a positive and nurturing environment for new life to flourish.”

Jas, Registered Nurse (RN), Clinical Nurse Educator
Family Birthing Unit
Surrey Memorial Hospital

Family Birthing Unit 
Open House

Wednesday

March 7, 2025
3:00 – 5:00 P.M.
Surrey Memorial Hospital 
Family Birthing Unit  

South Tower, 2nd floor

Maternity conference room 1

We look forward to meeting you! 

Scan QR code to register

Questions? Email Sheila Morante, 

Program Coordinator, Family Birthing Unit

Shiela.Morante@fraserhealth.ca
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